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Brief Description of Project 
Include the address/location and current owner of the property, as well as any critical dates. 
Please attach supplemental information (photographs, drawings, documents, etc.) as desired 

Across the state, municipalities use CPA funds for affordable housing development, either by funding an 
identified project or by transferring funds to their Housing Trust to act expediently on emergent 
opportunities that fit within CPA guidelines. Transferring funds to a Housing Trust is an innovative 
approach that more than 50 CPCs have implemented to expand affordable housing. 

Belmont Housing Trust is applying for $250,000 for the purpose of creating more affordable housing in 
town. The Housing Trust is establishing regular funding rounds for developers to apply for in order to 
create more afforable homes and/or more deeply affordable homes in their developments. These funds 
would be added to the prior two awards that the Housing Trust has received, providing the Housing 
Trust with the ability to offer three funding rounds and establishing the Housing Trust and the Town of 
Belmont as a reliable funding source for the creation of affordable housing. 

With additional funding, Belmont Housing Trust can have a greater impact on more developments 
and expand affordable housing in alignment with priorities identified in the recently approved 
Housing Production Plan. In addition, with new multifamily zoning put in place as required by state 
law, Belmont will have more potential development opportunities than we have in the past. By setting 
up strong funding now, Belmont Housing Trust is well positioned to expand affordable housing 
as part of new housing development.

Brief Description of  Benefit 
How does the project fulfill the General and Specific Criteria of the Community Preservation 
Committee Guidelines? 

CPA funds enable Belmont to expand affordable housing across income levels. With new multifamily 
zoning being put in place in accordance with the new MBTA Communities Multifamily Zoning law, 
Belmont will make it possible to create more housing at different price points. Our inclusionary zoning 
policy will ensure that a percentage of new multifamily development is affordable for people with 
moderate incomes. Making CPA funds available for affordable housing development will provide 
Belmont with the ability to invest in new developments in exchange for more affordability or deeper 
affordability. When communities put funding into projects, either through financing the development or 
subsidizing the operating costs, developers are better able to create more affordable homes or more deeply 
affordable homes. This is because the affordable rents and the market rents work together to support the 
maintenance and operations of buildings. 

CPA funds also provide developers with the ability to leverage additional investment, including state 
affordable housing programs that can help supply more deeply affordable homes.

Spending guidelines for CPA funds indicate that for each fiscal year, municipalities must spent or reserve 
at least 10% of the annual revenues in the CPA fund for community housing. This project proposes a 
carefully constructed mechanism to use the funds to create affordable housing. As evidenced in other 
municipalities, transferring funds to a Housing Trust is an effective way to create the affordable housing 
residents and our communities need to thrive.
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